July 9, 2019—
[bookmark: _GoBack]The board meeting was rescheduled to July 16, 2019. Ms. Hall was involved in a severe car accident. The meeting was rescheduled to allow time to prepare for the meeting. Notice of the postponement was posted at the clubhouse rescheduling the meeting. 













July 9th Board Meeting is postponed.  
The next board meeting will be July 16, 2019
